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Reference:   FOI.6831.21 

Subject:    Blood Glucose Test Strip (BGTS) formulary information 

Date of Request: 6 September 2021 
 

Requested: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, please can you provide details of when your Blood 
Glucose Test Strip (BGTS) is up for formulary review. 
 
Also, may I ask for email contact information for your Formulary and Medicines Management 
Teams in order to provide details of recent price reductions on FP10. 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that it has endorsed the All Wales Patient Self-
Testing Blood Glucose Meters Guidance (published 2 March 2021) which runs until 31 December 
2022. The UHB will review the BGTS in early 2023 taking into account any review of the All Wales 
guidance. 
 
The UHB provides below the contact details for Formulary and Medicines Management: 
 
Sue Beach, Lead Clinical Development Pharmacist, who can be contacted by email 
sue.beach@wales.nhs.uk 
 
Jenny Pugh-Jones, Clinical Director of Pharmacy and Medicines Management, who can be 
contacted by email Jenny.Pugh-Jones@wales.nhs.uk 
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